Reference: RFI 1711035 ,.m,;,‘,':.:;; E

Request:
1. When was the post of director of strategic services cut?
Response:

The Council did not employ a Director of Strategic Services. The Council did employ an Interim
Director of Corporate Performance which was deleted in 2012 as part of the Senior Leadership
Team restructure.
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